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Dear Senators,  

 

I am opposed to this measure. There is no factual reason for it; there is very little 

evidence for any voter fraud. This measure would make voting extremely difficult or 

impossible for a large number of people, especially those in rural areas, with 

disabilities, or with jobs that do not accommodate time off for voting.  

 

Do not take away our access to safe and essy voting.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kimberly Switzer 


